
Fundraising Catch Up… 
 Welcome to ‘Fundraising Catch Up’, a monthly update to let you know 

about all things fundraising! For more information about fundraising 
please call Bianca on  

Ex 8978 or email fundraising@ldh.nhs.uk 

August 2018 

 

The Luton and Dunstable Hospital is a registered charity in England and Wales number: 1058704 

Without imposing any trust we note that you wish your donation to benefit a specific ward or department. However, in the case that we are unable to meet this request your donation may be used to purchase 
something of equal benefit for the Luton and Dunstable University Hospital. 

Dementia Care Fund Cake Sale 

Sainsbury’s Store Collection 

        What’s coming up ?! 

22nd Sept– Asda Dunstable Store Collection 

If you would like to help with collections or fund-

raise for any of the departments please get in 

touch with the fundraising team. 

 

The Sainsbury’s store collection 

in Dunstable at the beginning of 

August was a great success and 

raised £480 for the Helipad      

Appeal. Thank you to all who 

participated. 

LUTON MAYOR COTY 18/19 

We are extremely pleased that The mayor of 

Luton Cllr Naseem Ayub has selected the    

Luton & Dunstable Hospital Charitable Fund 

as her chosen local charity for 2018/19. The 

mayor will be supporting the Helipad Appeal, 

Ward 32 Maternity Scanner Appeal &           

The NICU Parents Accommodation. 

Staff from Ward 15 

successfully  raised  

£443.08 with their 

cake sale for the    

Dementia Care Fund! 

Well done! 

At the beginning of the month we were 

nominated for Luton Town FC Supporters’ 

COTY 2018/19 & with over 3000 votes from 

the public we were chosen ! The supporters 

of the club will be fundraising for the NICU 

Parents Accommodation for the season and 

we couldn't be happier! 

A dedicated match to NICU Parents         

Accommodation will take place on Saturday 

17th November 2018. Look out for details 

for the match coming very soon!           

Thank you again to all who voted. 

Welcome to the team! 

Welcome to Rachel Coakley who has joined 

the fundraising team as the new                  

Corporate and Trusts Fundraiser.                  

We are very excited to have her on the team! 


